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If you'd like to go above and beyond your tithe to

the church by making a gift towards our UPLIFT

capital campaign, you still have time! Please visit

www.peacetree.church/uplift or call our Business

Administrator, Amy Collins, in the church office.

And if you have ideas to share with the Leadership

Team for how we can best utilize our building to

host community gatherings, private event rentals,

weddings, recitals, concerts, camps, or athletic

events, then please get in touch with me. I'd love to

chat with you about new programs and ministries

at Peace Tree.

Lastly, if you'd like to volunteer on Consecration

Sunday as a greeter, an usher, a Nursery worker, or

Hospitality team member, then please contact us

this week and we'll get you plugged in. Thanks in

advance! I'll see you this Sunday!

Pastor Kris | kris@peacetree.church

Church Office 901-286-5532

INVITE YOUR FRIENDS TO THIS WEEKEND'S CELEBRATION
A major milestone will be celebrated this upcoming

Sunday, February 27 during our Large Group

worship service. We'll mark the completion of our

UPLIFT building renovations with a very special

Consecration Sunday.

Dr. Durbin and I will be leading the service along

with our worship team, and we'll be joined by our

District Superintendent, Dr. Autura Eason-Williams,

and Bishop Bill McAlilly, the resident bishop of the

Tennessee-Western Kentucky Conference.

Bishop McAlilly will be sharing the message with us

this weekend, and we'll have opportunities to see

our young people in worship and to sing some of

our favorite hymns and worship songs.

February 27 is sure to be a glorious day, so we hope

you'll invite your friends, classmates, co-workers, and

neighbors to worship God alongside us as we

consecrate the building and rededicate ourselves to

a life of missions and evangelism. 
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God is so good and we are so blessed to welcome three new professing members

and three baptized infants into the life of our church family! We welcome Justin

McLain, Hunter Dance, and Mary Cortland Cocke who have all transferred their

church memberships to Peace Tree. And we celebrate the baptisms of Elijah Lucas

Geary, Asher Bradley France, and Olivia Joy McLain. If you'd like to learn more about

baptism and what it means to join the Peace Tree family, call or txt 901-286-5532.

THREE NEW MEMBERS & THREE BAPTISMS SO FAR THIS YEAR

VOLUNTEER AND SET UP YOUR TITHE ONLINE
BY VISITING PEACETREEUMC.ORG/GIVE

DOWNLOAD THE 'MOBILE MISSION' GIVING APP

Make plans to join us in the Sanctuary on

Wednesday, March 2. This will be the first Ash

Wednesday we've been able to celebrate in

person since February 26, 2020. This service is

open to all, so invite your friends & neighbors.

Ash Wednesday Service | 6:30PM
Dr. Durbin and Pastor Kris will be leading a 6-

week Bible study that will focus on the eye

witness accounts of the Crucifixion. For more

info, call the church office at 901-286-5532 or

email us at office@peacetree.church.

Lenten Bible Study Begins March 3


